
 

Historic Sports & Racing Car 

Association of NSW Inc 
Presents at  

Sydney Motorsport Park 

Saturday & Sunday 29
th

 & 30
th

 June 2013 

All Historic Winter Race Meeting 
 

 

11
th

 April 2013 

Dear Competitor, 

Please find enclosed the Supplementary Regulations and Entry Form for our Winter 

meeting, to be held at Sydney Motorsport Park (Eastern Creek) on the weekend of the 

29
th

 & 30
th

 June.  We would be delighted if you could attend. 

I am also very pleased to advise that we will be using the new extended circuit, which 

now consists of 18 turns and is approximately 4.5Km in length.  This is called the 

Brabham Cirtcuit.  Racing is in the same direction as previously.  Come along and help 

re-write the record book!  . 

The feature for this meeting will be Groups S & N.  For the Sports Cars we will again 

be running the Ken Ward Memorial Endurance Race for Production Sports Cars 

(Groups S and T).  This will be a one hour event and will include a driver change.  The 

event will also be open to solo drivers with a “suitable” penalty imposed.  The 

“formula” will be similar to the last meeting in June 2012 with fine tuning as agreed 

with Group S.  Please note the space on the entry form to nominate your co-driver.  

Entry for the co-driver is $100 or free if he/she is entered in another category.  Entry 

forms for co-drivers can be completed on the day. 

For Group N, we will be offering an extra event and the format for the weekend (race 

distance and groupings) will depend on the entry levels.  The final format will be agreed 

with the Group N Registrar, so if you have any preferences, please let Dave Roberts 

know. 

As usual, we will have races for all 5
th

 Category cars over the weekend, subject of 

course that there are sufficient entries in each category to form a grid.   

Please also note that we have waived the credit card surcharge and the PayPal surcharge 

(for those entering online) in order to encourage use of these payment methods.  Direct 

debit, of course is also welcome.  We still accept cheques, money orders, silver, gold 

and even cash, but the other methods are preferred. 

Should you have any queries, feel free to contact me on (02) 9913 3662 at home or on 

email - nbryen@optusnet.com.au. 

I look forward to seeing you there. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Noel Bryen 

Competition Secretary 
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